
Hindi Language Classes for Academic Year 2020-2021

Applications  for  admission  to  the  Hindi  Language  Courses  conducted  at
Bharatiya Kala Kendra of Assistant High Commission of India, Kandy for Academic
year  2020-2021 are  being issued now.  Interested  candidates  can  register  for  new
classes from 17th February 2020 onwards. These classes to be conducted free of cost
and only admission/ Registration of Rs.1,700/- will be charged for one year.

Application forms can be collected at the Assistant High Commission of India, 
No.31, Rajapihilla Mawatha, Kandy on any working day between 9.30 a.m to 5.00 
p.m or can be downloaded from the website : 

https://ahcikandy.gov.in/pdf/HINDI_APPLICATIONfeb11.pdf.

For  further  details  and  clarifications,  please  call  on  telephone  nos.  081-
2222652/2223789 and also visit our facebook pages:
www.facebook.com/AssistantHighCommissionOfIndiaKandySriLanka/
www.facebook.com/bkkahcikandy/
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